
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Last week two of our Govenors, Nicky Whiteley and Alistair 

Macleod visited the school to do a learning walk. They were 

very impressed by the children’s manners, their behaviour for 

learning and their enthusiasm for their studies. It was lovely to 

hear these comments. Thank you for reinforcing the 

importance of the Golden Rules at home and reiterating the 

value of good manners. This is something we all wish to be the 

hallmark of Mobberley Primary School. 

 

Many sporting fixtures took place in the last week despite 

occasional downpours. Congratulations to our netball team 

who beat Bexton School in the past week. Praise also goes to 

the children who represented Mobberley School with distinction 

in the Multi Skills Festival. The brave souls who took on the 

challenge of the Cross Country course last week also did us 

proud, a special mention goes to Rosalie who finished second 

overall in a field including all the Knutsford area schools. A fine 

achievement considering she had been ill earlier in the week. 

As we always say to the children, you can’t always be the best 

but you can always do your best. 

 

The Year 5 children will be visiting Chester Cathedral this week 

for their annual Pilgrim Day. I hope they enjoy their day looking 

at how people in the past have visited places of worship. 

 

On Tuesday this week we invite all parents of Reception 

children to join us for a Reading and Writing workshop led by 

Mrs Franklin. Hopefully this will give you lots of practical ideas 

to support your child’s learning at home. 

 

Next week parents will have the opportunity to meet with staff 

for Parents Evenings. Teachers will be able to feedback on 

how pupils have settled into their new classes and convey any 

important information required. I would ask in the interests of 

lengthy queues on both evenings if you can be mindful of set 

timings. It is difficult for all involved if conversations run over. If 

an issue relating to your child requires a more lengthy chat 

please make a separate appointment to discuss this in detail. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  

 

 

 

 

Damien Stenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - Luis B 

Year 1 - Millie A 

Year 2 - Mollie H 

Year 3 - Brooke O 

Year 4- Harry G 

Year 5 - Olly R 

Year 6 - Anya C 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 98.62% 

Year 1 - 96.90% 

Year 2 - 96.67% 

Year 3 - 98.97% 

Year 4 - 97.67% 

Year 5 - 96.80% 

Year 6 - 98.00% 

 

Well done to Reception and Year Three our 

Key Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 
 

Reception - Nile R 

Year 1 - Lilly D 

Year 2 - Luca W 

Year 3 - Charlie C 

Year 4 Oscar H 

Year 5 - Christopher M-B 

Year 6 Zach A 

 
All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Poppy W (Respect and 

Compassion)           

Year 1 ~ Iris W (Perseverance) 

Year 2 ~ Lincoln C-T (Courage and 

Perseverance) 

Year 3 ~ Noah R (Perseverance) 

Year 4 ~ Rosalie T (Courage) 

Year 5 Max H (Respect) 

Year 6 ~ Connie T (Friendship) 

 

Wilfrid with 275 House Points 

Green 246 

Griffin 244 

Mallory 232 

 

Well done Wilfrid! 

14TH OCTOBER 2019 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

 

 

 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 

 

14/10/19 ~ Reception New Starters Photograph 

   for Knutsford Guardian 

~ Year 5&6 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 1&2 Lunchtime Archery 

~ Junior STEM Club After School 

 ~ Junior Basketball After School 

15/10/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Year 5 Pilgrim Days Trip 

 ~ Reception Parents & Carers Reading 

    & Handwriting Workshop, 9:15am 

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

~ Netball vs St. Vincent’s (Home) 

16/10/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Junior Choir Rehearsal at Lunchtime 

~ WFA After School 

~ Year 4 High Five Netball (pm) 

17/10/19 ~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

~ Year 3 Hockey Taster, Knutsford  

  Academy After School 

 ~ Closing Day for Parent Governor 

  Applications 

  

21/10/19 ~ Individual & Sibling Photographs 

~ Year 5&6 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 1&2 Lunchtime Archery 

~ Junior STEM Club After School 

 ~ Junior Basketball After School 

 ~ Parents’ Evening 

22/10/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School   

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

~ Parents’ Evening  

23/10/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

 ~ New Intake 2020/21 Open Morning, 

    9:30-10:30, School Hall 

 ~ Junior Choir Rehearsal at Lunchtime 

~ WFA After School 

24/10/19 ~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

                  ~ Year 6 Football against Yorston Lodge,    

home fixture 

25/10/2019 ~ Goodness to Greatness Assembly 

                  ~ Break up for half term. 

                   

 

 

 

 ~  

 

 

25/10/19 ~ School Closes for Half Term 

 

5/11/19 ~ School Reopens 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Aldi Stickers 
We have filled one of our wall charts but are still 
collecting the stickers to fill our second one. Keep 
collecting!! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


